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F e b r u a r y  1 ,  2 0 2 3  

Giddha withdraws from Region 7 Board of 
Directors election 
 

 
Please be advised that Jas Giddha has withdrawn as a candidate for HSA Board of Directors Region 7 representative. 
  
Two candidates remain for the election: Sarah Kooner and Sherry Lewis. 
  
An all candidates’ meeting is set for Thursday, February 2, 7-8 p.m. 
  
Online voting opens February 4 and continues to February 12. 
  
Visit the election page on the HSA website for more information. 


